DWG Report to ROS, January 2005

1. The last DWG meeting was October 13-14, 2004. 
2. The revised DWG Procedural Manual has been submitted to ROS for approval.  
3. Work continues on part II of the TVD assignment.

4. As part of the 2005 flat start effort, data collection and flat start efforts have begun for the future case.
5. The next DWG meeting is scheduled for February 9-10, 2005 at the ERCOT facility at Taylor.

